# Tree Felling Notification
Dear Residents,

We would like to inform you that scheduled tree felling will take place at Green Walk Plantation
on 6™ October 2025.

This work is part of essential woodland management to ensure the health and safety of the
plantation and surrounding areas.

@ Purpose of the Work:
To remove diseased, damaged, or overcrowded trees and promote sustainable forest growth.

@ Safety Measures:
Access to certain areas may be restricted during this period. Please follow all posted signs and
avoid entering marked work zones.

@ Noise and Disruption:
Some noise and temporary disruption may occur. We appreciate your patience and
understanding.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us:-
Tel 01763 245484 or Email: enquiries@roystontowncouncil.gov.uk
Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
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Paul Arnill MBE, Chief Officer, Royston Town Council
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